
Circle of Ten
February 5, 2024

To those interested in being there for Kaitlyn,

I feel that my lived experience as well as my recovery make me a perfect candidate for the
Circle of Ten. I also know a little bit about iboga. I guarantee that I will support anyone in
recovery seeing as it is what I want to devote my life to.

I believe we can make a great positive impact on so many lives and in turn allow them to make
an even grander impact on the community as a whole.

Sincerely,

Sean Byars


